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Ordered:

That Superintendent's Recommendation #22-60, Approval of the Memorandum of Agreement
(MOA) between the School Committee (the &€ceCommitteed€+) and Cambridge Education
Association (the &€0eCEAAa£€°) on reopening issues for the second semester of the 2021-2022
school year, be adopted as follows: that the School Committee ratify and approve the Memorandum
of Agreement between the Cambridge School Committee (the &€ceCommitteed€s) and Cambridge
Education Association (the &€0eCEA&£*) on reopening issues for the second semester of the
2021-2022 school year.

A true copy:
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